
Dates for the half term. Please add these to 

your diary. If they change throughout the 

year we will inform you via this news letter. 

2nd March: World Book Day 

6th March– R.S.E week 

16th March– Crucial Crew (Latton Bush) 

20th March– school reports go home 

21st March– Parent Consultations: 3.30-

5.30pm 

22nd March– Parent Consultations: 5-7.30pm 

31st April– end of term 1.30pm 

Our topic this term is ‘Strike A Pose!’.  We are 
going to be looking at different fashions 

through the ages and creating our own mood 
boards. We are going to be learning how to 

stitch, evaluate our own work and understand 
what is meant by ‘fast fashion’. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

We ask that the children are reading every 

night. This will not only help with their 

reading ability but will also help extend 

their vocabulary. Reading does not need 

to be a chore; it can be anything the chil-

dren enjoy. 

Please ensure that the children are also 

learning their spellings. These spellings 

are very important in year 6 as they link 

closely to their SATs in May. 

 

Please can each pupil bring in a plain t-

shirt for their DT project, by Friday 3rd 

March. Thank you. 

 

  

Homework: 

Yew– Tuesday 

Reading diaries and 

spelling test 

Yew– Friday 

SPAG and Maths 

books due in 

 

Willow-Tuesday 

All homework due 

in: reading diaries, 

spellings, SPAG and 

Maths books.  

 

Maths This term we are going to focus on 

measurement,  shape, algebra and data  

Handling, as well as developing our  

arithmetic skills.  

It is very important that the children know 

all of their times tables, prime, squared and 

cubed numbers so please practise these at 

home.  

English  

In English, we will continue to 

work on our skills of Spelling, 

Punctuation and Grammar in 

lessons. We will continue to 

write in a variety of genres and 

focus on sentence structure 

and the use of descriptive lan-

guage. Much of the writing will 

incorporate this half-term’s 

topic. 

PE 

Pupils will be learning football 

skills  this half term.  They will 

also continue to complete the 

weekly mile , to help support 

their physical and mental health.  

Music 

In music we are using the scheme ‘Charanga’ 

and continuing to study the song called a 

‘You’ve got a friend’.  

In Science, pupils will be cover-

ing the topic of ‘Living Things 

and their Habitats, which will 

help children identify the  

kingdoms of life and to classify 

living things within those  

kingdoms .  

PSHE—This half terms focus 

in PSHE is Aspirational Owl! 

Our year 6 topic is to look 

at different careers and the 

skills needed for certain 

jobs. 


